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Oregon legislators want to create an environment where an individual will find it 

impossible to comply with the rules of ever changing areas. Where the act of 

concealed carry is allowed and is not will only be known to the current law 

enforcement (even then I suspect they will not truly know). This does nothing to make 

anyone safer or more protected. It simply will affect law abiding citizens. 


